
 
 
 

 

 

 

SHOREHAM ACADEMY NEEDS YOU! 
• Your child is in this school – FACT. 
• The teachers and Principal are responsible for ensuring every child receives the same level of 

outstanding educational experience – FACT. 
• As parents, you have a direct influence on the experience your child has whilst at this school – FACT. 

It’s easy to leave the educational bit to the teachers. It's easy to leave the fundraising to those 
parents who think they just pester! 

Parents say they don’t know what FoSA does, who they are, when they meet and who can attend. 
So, the information below provides a short overview. 

The current FoSA team, supported by Shoreham Academy own staff Hayley Hill and Giovanna Molli, 
and Donna Churchill who retired at Christmas but is continuing to support FoSA, have been 
working behind the scenes for several years and organised many successful events. However now 
their children are leaving the school they will be leaving FoSA. 

So, the bottom line is if we do not get more parental support, there will be NO FoSA. 

• NO FoSA means NO additional funds. 
• NO additional funds mean no books for literacy, no music equipment, no PE equipment, no garden 

equipment, no cameras for drama and the many other resources FoSA raise funds for. 
• It means NO more events such as Christmas markets, quiz nights, bingo. 
• Ultimately, it means no bar at any school events!!! 

We all have different pressures in life, but we all share the same objective: the importance of the 
education of our children, so please get involved no matter how much or how little you can offer 
we can all give something. 

If you cannot join us but would like to support, then please email Donna.Fosa@shoreham-
academy.org  

Best wishes 

FoSA Rose Hill and Katy Beadle. 
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